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President Kabua meets with Governor of Hawaii

At the margins of the Pacific Islands Conference of Leaders(PICL) on Tuesday 13 September
2022, His Excellency President David Kabua met with Governor David Ige of the State of
Hawaii.

The Leaders discussed a range of issues and potential areas of partnership for mutual benefit and
enhanced relations. President Kabua used the opportunity to thank Governor Ige for the
hospitality and support extended by the State Of Hawaii to the Marshallese diaspora, most
notably the critical and targeted assistance to the Marshallese and other COFA citizens to
mitigate the devastating impacts of the COVID19.
.
Governor Ige reiterated the importance of partnership and conveyed appreciation for the support
of the RMI enabling great success and improved relations between the respective communities.
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